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Wednesday 13th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Firstly, we would like to say a huge thank you to those who have donated to the PTA tombola so far. We 
are in desperate need of further donations which we are accepting until Monday 16th December. 
 
Ideas include chocolate coins, stocking fillers, Christmas decorations, games, books, jigsaws, colouring 
books, Christmas crafts, selection boxes, stuffed animals, reindeer food and sweets.  
 
The tombola will be held on Thursday 19th December within the school day. If you would like your child 
to be involved, please make payment on the online payment system SchoolMoney. Tickets are £1 per 
strip with a maximum spend of £5. If the children pull out a raffle ticket ending in a 5 or 0, they will be 
able to choose from the selection of prizes. Those who do not pull out a ticket ending in a 5 or 0 will still 
win a small prize. 
 
The deadline for payment is Tuesday 17th December 2024 at 12pm. Unfortunately, no payments can be 
accepted after the payment deadline. 
 
Please note: If your child is in Nursery and attends school Monday – Wednesday and you would like 
them to take part, we will draw their names out on Thursday on their behalf. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Friends of Beeston PTA 
 
 
 

 


